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     I would like to thank everyone who attended the state 

meeting the weekend of January 10th and 11th.  Gaston CBA 

was well represented from state officersô to our chapter   

officerôs and a member (myself, Jill Stillwell, Jeff Reif, Bill 

Starnes, Gabby Mintz, Mike Dixon, Donna Barnett, Pete 

McGinnis, Chappy Pitts, Robert Ham and Kat Oglesby).  A 

lot of information was presented at the meeting and a great 

deal of information will be shared with all of you at the next meeting and 

throughout the year.   

     There are quite a few legislative items on the CBAôs agenda for this 

legislative   session in the state and I am sure Chappy will share that infor-

mation with you at the next meeting.  Remember we are a Legislative 

Group fighting for Bikersô Rights.  Chapters across the state will be     

sharing information about various events through   Facebook, as many of 

them have Facebook pages like we do (Gaston County Concerned Biker 

Association).  We want to support each other both legislatively and        

socially.   

     Please keep up with the latest information and happenings through the 

newsletter, Facebook, and email.  Be informed of all upcoming events. We 

have a fabulous Valentines celebration coming up on the 14th (of course... 

lol) with DJ Kevin Brown with photo opts and other fantastic things at the 

Homestead, you have to come see what is happening!!  

     If you arenôt receiving emails please give an officer your email address 

so that you can be added to the weekly email list.  I would also like to 

challenge everyone to get at least one new member or lapsed member to 

sign up.  Memberships are one way that chapters support the state along 

with events.   

     Everyone, please, be safe while getting your wind therapy this year.  

Keep the shiny side up! And Thanks again!   

Allen Head 
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